SUFFIELD PARISH NEWSLETTER SPRING 2024
Suffield Parish Council 
A meeting was held on 7th February when Mr Karl Polglase was co-opted onto the council following a resignation. 
A SAM2 has been purchased in collaboration with Colby and Highways have given permission for it to be installed on the Street in due course. 
The council are in the process of purchasing a defibrillator for installation at Suffield Green.
It is hoped that Suffield will be celebrating the 80th Anniversary of D Day by lighting a beacon on 6th June.
Following comments from parishioners, the council have asked local landowners to make an extra effort to remove mud from the road during this exceptionally wet time.
Councillor Harris has written to Highways to ask for a site meeting to map the potholes around the village as there are so many. With the wet conditions, it is sometimes impossible to see them, so please drive, walk and ride carefully. 
There will be an annual Parish Meeting on 15th May at 7pm followed by the annual Parish Council Meeting. Please come and take this opportunity to air your views and let the council know how they can help improve life in the village.
The Village Hall
The village hall has recently undergone further upgrading. With help of a grant from North Norfolk Sustainable Communities fund, we have fitted new double-glazed windows and will shortly be completely re decorating the inside of the hall.
We are planning lots of events over the coming months, a quiz will be held in May, contact Graham Morris for details and to book a table. We are also organising a flower show to be held on 22nd June, please see any members of the committee if you would like to enter a display or single bloom in the Most Fragrant Rose competition. We are also working on a couple of new ideas for events in the Autumn, watch out for more details shortly.
The hall can be hired for £20 for a half day or £40 for a full day if you want to organise your own event or party. To book please contact Sue Hubbard on 01263 768728








The If Not Now When Wood
There will be a cyclists cafe on Saturday 15th June from 10.30 to 2pm. [image: A poster for a bicycle ride
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Workdays have been arranged for the following dates, 27th April, 6th July, 19th October from 10-1.
Volunteers are welcome and there is limited parking at the village hall.
Coffee morning dates
16th April, 14th May, 18th June. From 10 until 12 at the village hall, all welcome.
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Ride out along quiet lanes to a community woodiand
based between Alyshiam and North Walsham (NRT1 7EP)
Hot drinks and cake

Please arrive by cycle of foot as we have no parking




